
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Nehalem Bay Fire & Rescue District, 
36375 Hwy. 101 N, Nehalem, Oregon will take place on April 25, 2024 at 3:00 PM.   The 
purpose of the meeting is to receive the Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Budget Officer’s message, 
to discuss the components of the budget, and to receive comments from the public.     
 
A copy of the budget document will be made available on the District’s Website, 
nehalembayfirerescue.org on April 16, 2024.  You may also make also view a copy of 
the budget at the District during office hours Monday – Friday 08:00 AM through 05:00 
PM.  The office is closed for lunch 12:00 PM – 01:00 PM.   

This meeting is open to the public both in-person and via Zoom videoconference / 
teleconference.  Members of the public who wish to attend the meeting via video 
conference / VOIP may do so by going to Zoom.us/join at the designated time and entering 
Meeting ID 874 7129 8437 and access code 058538.  The public may also join via 
teleconference-only by dialing (253) 215-8782 and entering the same access code.  

This notice is also posted online at nehalembayfirerescue.org. 
 

https://nehalembayfirerescue.org/
https://nbfrd-my.sharepoint.com/personal/k_coyle_nbfrd_org/Documents/Desktop/Kristen/Budget/nehalembayfirerescue.org

